

To Lisa + the whole team at Budget
Papene,





November 24, 2017

Ms. Lisa Medley Budget Propane Corporation 1011 Beiers Road Gravenhurst ON P1P 1R1

Dear Ms. Medley,

Thank you for your generous donation to the children of Camp Winston. Our dream is that all people with neurobiological disorders are understood and supported and we work tirelessly to hone our program and staff training to set children up for success in a world where they have experienced only failure. A child who is struggling is a heartache for the world. A child who is struggling, who has no friends and no means of creating friendship is unacceptably abandoned by society and represents a significant loss of potential for the future. With your continued support, we deliver a loving, warm, encouraging and communicative environment in which some of the most challenging children in our nation are served and supported to grow beyond their difficult beginning.

Founded in 1991, Camp Winston provides each camper with a personalized and transformative recreational and educational experience that will provide a benefit for a lifetime. We take the children nobody else will take in; those with Autism, Attention Deficit Hyperactivity Disorder (ADHD), Tourette's, Severe Anxieties, learning disabilities, Obsessive Compulsive Disorder (OCD) and Oppositional Defiant Disorder (ODD). These children are often bullied or punished or misunderstood for behaviours beyond their control. Most have never had a friend.

"You accomplished more in 2 weeks then anyone has been able to do in 4 years!" - Mother of girl camper

Because of your gift of, campers aged 7-13, will be encouraged and supported as they participate; often for the first time – in various recreational activities including sports, swimming, tubing, kayaking and canoeing, crafts, theatre, ropes courses, nature studies including organic gardening, caring for a wide variety of animals (we have a Nature Hut with insects, rabbits, guinea pigs, fish, turtles, snakes and lizards, and an animal enclosure with live goats and an alpaca), energy conservation (we have solar panels), and overnight and 3-day canoe trips. While having fun, campers learn vital social and gross motor skills specific to their needs.

Thank you for the tremendous support and we hope you will come and visit if ever up near Sparrow Lake. Please find your official tax receipt enclosed for your records. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call (416) 487-6229.

Warmest regards,

Gerald Enchin

Executive Director

Pine Bay Foundation & Camp Winston

